
 

 

Due to COVID-19 safety concerns, the 29th Annual Ames Performance Tri Power Pontiac Nationals 

scheduled for July 31, August 1 – 2, 2020, has been cancelled.  We apologize for any inconvenience this 

has caused and we share in your disappointment. 

As a result, we will be offering you the following options: 

 OPTION #1   Hold your tickets and use them in 2021. 

• PLEASE READ 

 Find a safe place to store your tickets until 2021.  Do not lose or misplace your tickets. 

 The tickets you currently have in your possession will be the tickets used for the 2021 

Ames Performance Tri Power Pontiac Nationals   (date TBA) 

 

OPTION #2   Return your tickets to our office and receive a full refund. 

• Please return tickets to:  Super Duty Promotions ltd, PO Box 299, Willard, OH 44890. 

 Swap Meet vendors who request a refund will lose the option on their spaces for 2021. 

 Advanced sales for 2021 will begin in March.  Remaining spaces will be sold on a first 

come, first served basis. 

This is an extremely challenging time for all of us so please allow 30 days to complete the refund process.   

Your patience is most appreciated.    

 

 


